
 

 

Technical Bulletin 
Date: June 4, 2015 

Product Line: Dragon 

Models: Red Dragon PSD 

Subject: New Wide Exit Chute 

Details  

A new exit chute has been developed for the Red 
Dragon Plastic Sphere Dispenser (PSD). The new 
chute extends the width of the machine in order 
to catch any glycol or permanganate that may 
have accumulated at the injection head. There are 
no significant performance or safety concerns 
associated with using the original chute. Several of 
the new chutes have been trialled with positive 
results. All new Red Dragon PSDs will include the 
new wide chute. 

The new chute is easily distinguished from the 
original chute by its width and colour (see Figure 
1). The new chute will have the same black finish 
as the hopper, while the original chute is red. No 
modification to the machine is required to install 
the new chute.  

SEI will sell the new chute as part 011757 (CHUTE,EXIT,WIDE,ASSY) for customers who would like to 
upgrade their machines. The original chute 005119 (CHUTE,OUTLET,ASSY) will no longer be available for 
purchase. 

For further details, please contact the following SEI representatives.  

Contact 

 

Shawn Bethel 

Division Manager, Firefighting Division 

604-946-3131 ext. 119 

shawn@sei-ind.com  

 

\ 

 

Robert Button 

Product Engineer, Firefighting Division 

604-946-3131 ext. 423 

robert@sei-ind.com  

 

\ 

 

Figure 1 - The original chute (005119) is shown on the left and the 
new chute (011757) is shown on the right 
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